
From:   Matthew Fordham   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   July 17, 2018

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0243-EX-CN-2018
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Sir or Ma'am,

 We updated initial filing which had New Castle, NY to include Delray Beach, FL.  The New Castle, NY
test site is no longer valid and we are only interested in the Delray Beach, FL location.

Matt


